
  
 
 

 

December 1, 2024 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

Dear Vendor, 

I am writing to inform you of an important change regarding Magellan Health, Inc’s company's address as 
it related to Strategic Sourcing and Accounts Payable (i.e. invoicing, payment, and notices). Effective 
immediately, our new address is as follows: 

Magellan Health, Inc. 
13500 Riverport Drive 
Suite 110 
Maryland Heights, MO 63043 
 
This change in address does not affect any other aspect of our business. We kindly request that you 
update your records accordingly to ensure all future correspondence is sent to the correct location. 

As always, we value your relationship with you, and we will continue to keep you informed as our 
business evolves. If you have any questions about this notice, please contact 
cosmanh@magellanhealth.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Heather Cosman 
Senior Director, Vendor Contracts, Strategic Sourcing 
Magellan Health 
 


